
 Perris North Groundwater Program: Perris North Pipeline Project
In the summer of 2021, Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) began work on an important pipeline project as part 
of the Perris North Groundwater Program in the City of Moreno Valley. 

The Perris North Pipeline Project will allow us to move water from the new groundwater wells in the Moreno Valley area 
to a planned groundwater treatment facility at Perris Boulevard, between Cottonwood Avenue and Bay Avenue.

The new pipelines will be constructed in three phases.  The first phase was completed in August 2021.  The second 
phase will begin construction in Spring/Summer 2023, primarily along Kitching Street.  The third phase will be 
constructed in late 2023; primarily along Perris Boulevard. 

Construction on these pipelines will be done during daytime hours; with the exception of the third phase, which may 
require some night work along Perris Boulevard.  Work in front or in close proximity of school sites, will be done either 
during summer break or with reduced working hours to accommodate school schedules.  Final paving will occur after 
project completion in coordination with the City of Moreno Valley.

The Perris North Groundwater Program is an important part of EMWD’s Groundwater Reliability Plus initiative, which 
will increase our reliance on local groundwater and help our region become more sustainable, especially during periods 
of statewide water shortages. 
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•	 EMWD received an agency-record grant from the State Water 
Resources Control Board to fund approximately half of the estimated 
project cost for the Perris North Groundwater Program. The grant is 
funded through the voter-approved Proposition 1 Water Bond of 
2014. 

•	 The Program will include seven groundwater wells, approximately 16 
groundwater monitoring well locations, a centralized treatment 
facility, and conveyance pipelines. 

•	 Work on this Program began in late 2020 and consists of multiple 
phases.  The total project completion date is still to be determined. 

•	 The Program will improve groundwater quality in the North Perris 
Groundwater Basin, located in the Moreno Valley area, and also 
increase local water supply in the region.

 Quick Facts: Perris North Groundwater Program

For more information, please visit: www.emwd.org/perrisnorth


